Vivienne Thomson
“

From: Vivienne Thomson <vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za>

Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2019 8:47 AM

To: '‘Roscher, Rudolph’

Cc: ‘Adams, Najma'’; 'D'mitri C Matthews'

Subject: RE: Draft Basic Assessment Report (DBAR) for Proposed Louw's Bos Public Cemetery

and Memorial Park (Ref. No.: 16/3/3/6/7/1/B4/45/1341/18)

Dear Rudolph
Thank you for your prompt and concise reply. | will follow-up with the NDA (Bellville), as advised.

Thank you,
Vivienne Thomson

\-

EnviroAfrica
Environmental Consultant

EnviroAfrica cc

p: +27 21 851 1616 m: +27 82 464 2874

f: +27 86512 0154

a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130

P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za e: vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za

Please consider the environment and only print this mail if necessary.

From: Roscher, Rudolph <RudoiphR@elsenburg.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2019 7:59 AM

To: Vivienne Thomson <vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za>

Cc: Adams, Najma <NajmaA@elsenburg.com>; 'D'mitri C Matthews' <D'Mitri.Matthews@westerncape.gov.za>
Subject: RE: Draft Basic Assessment Report (DBAR) for Proposed Louw's Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park
(Ref. No.: 16/3/3/6/7/1/B4/45/1341/18)

Good day Vivienne

Since this is a land use change application (changing from Agricultural use to cemetery use — thus
taken out of agriculture) CARA not relevant in my opinion but Act 70 Of 70.

Cor van der Walt CorvdW@elsenburg.com at Elsenburg is responsible for Act 70 of 70 comments.

To confirm my opinion on this please contact Rahab RahabM RahabM@daff.gov.za at NDA's
office in Bellville.

Regards

Rudolph Réscher

LandCare Manager : Cape Winelands District
Program: Sustainable Resource Management
Western Cape Department of Agriculture
P.O. Box 66

Worcester

6849



SOUTH AFRICA

Email ;: rudoiphr@eisenburg.com

Tel : +27 21-8087801

Fax : +27 23-3426779

Cell : +27 83 675 1315

Departmental website : www.elsenburg.com
Provincial website : www.westerncape.gov.za
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Be 110% Green. Read from the screen.

From: Vivienne Thomson [mailto:vivienne @enviroafrica.co.za]

Sent: 29 July 2019 02:02 PM

To: Roscher, Rudolph <RudolphR@elsenburg.com>

Cc: Adams, Najma <NajmaA@elsenburg.com>; 'D'mitri C Matthews' <D'Mitri.Matthews@westerncape.gov.za>
Subject: FW: Draft Basic Assessment Report (DBAR) for Proposed Louw's Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park
(Ref. No.: 16/3/3/6/7/1/B4/45/1341/18)

Importance: High

Dear Mr Rosher

The email below, as sent to yourself and Ms. Najma Adams on 19 June 2019, refers.

Although the public participation period on the DBAR for the above project has closed, EnviroAfrica would greatly
appreciate some form of comment from the Department of Agriculture. The land in question, Louw’s Bos Farm
RE/502 (just off and to the south of Annandale Road, Stellenbosch), is undergoing a land use change application
although it should be noted that the land is not being sub-divided. The land use change application is running
parallel to the environmental authorisation (EA) application. This request for comment from your office is in terms
of the EA application process under the National Environmental Management Act (as amended) and not in terms of
the Land Use Planning Act since EnviroAfrica has received a specific request from DEA&DP that, “Comment from the

Department of Agriculture must be obtained with respect to the proposed development”.

Should you require, the DBAR and all associated files are still available on EnviroAfrica’s website but may now be

found at www.enviroafrica.co.za (Projects/Current/DBAR Louw'’s Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park).

| eagerly await your response.

Thank you,
Vivienne Thomson

— ‘l N i‘i".

EnviroAfrica

Environmental Consultant

EnviroAfrica cc

p: +27 21 851 1616 m: +27 82 464 2874



f. +27 86 512 0154

a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130
P.0O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135

w: www.enviroafrica.co.za e: vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za

Please consider the environment and only print this mail if necessary.

From: Vivienne Thomson <vivienne @enviroafrica.co.za>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 June 2019 7:02 PM

To: 'rudoiphr@elsenburg.com’' <rudolphr@elsenburg.com>

Subject: Draft Basic Assessment Report (DBAR) for Proposed Louw's Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park (Ref.
No.: 16/3/3/6/7/1/B4/45/1341/18)

Dear Interested and Affected Party

You have been registered as an interested and affected party for the above-mentioned proposed project. This email
serves to notify you of the availability of the DBAR for the Proposed Louw’s Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park
on Farm No. 502, off Annandale Road, Stellenbosch Municipality. The DBAR and associated specialist reports and

appendices are available on EnviroAfrica’s website at www.enviroafrica.co.za (Projects/For-Public-

Participation/DBAR Louw’s Bos Public Cemetery and Memorial Park).

You are invited to peruse the documents online and submit any comments or queries to EnviroAfrica in writing on or
before 22 July 2019, at the contact details below. Should you require an electronic/cd copy of these online
documents, please notify EnviroAfrica as soon as possible and we will send you a cd.

| trust everything is in order and look forward to your valued input.

Thank you,
Vivienne Thomson

EnviroAfrica

Environmental Consultant

EnviroAfrica cc

p: +27 21 851 1616 m: +27 82 464 2874

f. +27 86 512 0154

a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130
P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135

w: www.enviroafrica.co.za e: vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za

Please consider the environment and only print this mail if necessary.

"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do
not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the
WOCG is entitled to conclude a binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the
WCG, or his or her authorised representative. The information contained in this message and its attachments may
be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named recipient only, except where the sender specifically
states otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone."



Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an
innovator in Software as a Service (Saa$S) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.



